NOTICE FOR PUBLIC

AMENDMENT TO THE FY 2021 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN

The City of Columbia will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, September 18, 2023, in the Council
Chambers of City Hall, 701 E. Broadway. The purpose of this hearing is to receive citizen input on a
proposed amendment to the City’s Annual Action Plan for FY 2021 Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) funds. The City of Columbia amends its Action Plan whenever it removes a project not previously
approved; or substantially changes the purpose, scope, location or beneficiaries of a project. Changes in
funding uses include:

FY 2021 Reallocated Community Development Block Grant CDBG Funds

Job Point - Reallocation for Replacement of office flooring = $102,000
Reallocated from:
FY 2021 funds from Rainbow House = $53,900
FY 2021 funds from Shalom Christian Academy = $34,525.70
NOTE: Additional funds will be reallocated from CDBG FY 2022 funds in a separate Amendment.

Woodhaven - Reallocation for home improvements = $140,000
Reallocated from:
FY 2021 funds from CDBG Rehab funds = $34,654.30

NOTE: Additional funds will be reallocated from CDBG FY 2022 funds in a separate Amendment.

The proposed FY 2021 CDBG Annual Action Plan amendment will be available for review and comment
at the Housing Programs Office, 500 E Walnut, Ste. 108, until 9:00 am on September 19, 2023; or can be
viewed on the Housing Programs website at housingprograms@como.gov

For further information contact the Housing Program Supervisor at 573-874-6321. The Housing Programs
office is an accessible facility; any person with special needs may call (573) 874-6321. Telecommunications
for the deaf is available at 1-800-MOR-ELAY.

The City of Columbia does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, ancestry,
marital status, familial status, disability status or sexual orientation.




